
Honourary Membership for Bladon
CONTINUED FROM FRONT COVER

... Editor of the Sports Turf Manager and
as a Director since the inception of the As-
sociation. The Athletic Field Managers'
Guide and a series of videotapes on turf
were the result of initiatives originating
with Michael Bladon.

While in Regina, Michael met Elaine.
Elaine was a beautiful prairie girl, a nurse,
and an excellent cook. That meeting and
their subsequent marriage has spawned
two children, John, superintendent of the
Guelph Lakes Golf Course, and Alexis, a
member of the staff of the Ontario Uni-

versities' Application Centre .
Mike and Elaine now wisely spend

much of their time during the summer at
a cottage at Lion's Head on the Bruce Pe-
ninsula. There he reads, writes humour (he
wrote a Ham Landers column for
PlayBoar magazine) and cultivates wild
flowers.

Sports fields in Ontario and in Canada
are safer and better from your presence,
Mike, for which we give you thanks and
wish you well! •

-Bob Sheard

Letter of Thanks
To the Board of Directors

and members of the Sports
Turf Association, my thanks for the
Honourary Life Membership presented to
me at the Field Day in August.

Not only was it a surprise, but also it is
something that I will always treasure. It is
very different starting an Association ver-
sus joining one. I have to thank my wife
Elaine as well as my daughter Alexis.
Elaine's support and bookkeeping skills
were a big help in the early stages of de-
velopment. Alexis logged many hours typ-

ing for the newsletter, designing bro-
chures, etc. Uwe Sehmerau from Tourism
and Recreation, Annette Anderson, the
first Turf Extension Specialist, Ron
Dubyk, Robert Allen and Bruce Calhoun
all played major roles in the beginning. In
later years, Dr. Bob Sheard was instrumen-
tal in putting our Association on a firm
administrative footing and in organizing
strong boards which have kept us at the
forefront of the turf industry.

Once again, thank you for this honour.
I see a great future for the Association. •

- Michael Bladon

Turf News Brief from the UK
NEW CHIEF EXECUTIVE FOR STRI

DR. GORDON MCKILLOP has been ap-
pointed as the new Chief Executive for the
Sports Turf Research Institute. He offi-
cially took over the role on July 10.

Dr. McKillop joins STRI from the Cen-
tral Science Laboratories in York. CSL is
an agency for the Ministry of Agriculture,
Fisheries and Food (MAFF). He joined
CSL in 1978, where he progressed from
the Science Team to Science Manager, to
his position of Commercial Business
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Strategy Manager, working on strategies
to further the commercial development of
CSL.

Growing up in Glasgow, he studied at
the University of Glasgow before obtain-
ing his Ph.D. from Reading University. In
1997, he was awarded an MBA from
Henley Management College.

Dr. McKillop is looking forward to the
challenges of his new appointment. He
brings with him qualifications, skills and
experience which will enable him to com-
bine business management skills with sci-
ence in his role as Chief Executive at
STRI. •


